
 
 

 

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
Newsletter Friday 21st November 2014 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

I can’t believe we are almost at the end of 

November – where does the time go?  It has 

been a busy time with Reception visits to the 

Bear Factory, Year 2 visits to London and a 

rather wet visit for Year 1, Purple Class to 

the library. 

I hope to see many of you over the next 4 

weeks as there will be exciting Christmas 

events happening. 

 
PJ Mason – Head of School 

 

COLD WEATHER 

The days are getting colder so please make sure 

that your child has a warm coat so that they can 

enjoy their playtimes.  Please also remember to 

name all your child’s clothes so that they can be 

returned if mislaid. 

 

ATTENDANCE 94.6% 

TARGET 95.5% 

 

Year 2 have the very best attendance so far this 

year so come on Year 1 and Reception – you need 

to make an extra big effort to be at school every 

day. Today’s ‘scooter’ assembly (100% attendance 

for 4 weeks) was won by Isla Freduah-Agyemang 

in Purple Class.  So a big well done!  There were 

144 children that managed to be at school every 

day over the last 4 weeks and they have all got a 

certificate and a sticker!  Make sure that your child 

gets one next time. 

 

URGENT 

Transferring to Beulah Juniors 

 

If your child is in Year 2 you need to apply for a 

place for him/her at Beulah Junior School or any 

other school of your choice.  Transferring from 

Infant to Junior is longer an automatic process.  

Your applications must be received by Croydon 

Council by Thursday 15th January 2015.  Please go 

to www.croydon.gov.uk/admissions.   

If you need any help please ask at the school 

office. 

HAIRSTYLES AND HAIRCUTS 

 

Please ensure that your child has a suitable 

haircut/style for school.  Children are not allowed 

shaved shapes, Mohicans or bar codes in 

eyebrows; so please remember this when they 

have a new style! 

 

KEEPING SAFE 

Please do not allow your children to play around 

the cars in the teachers’ car park.  It is dangerous 

and cars can get damaged.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1st December 

Yellow Class to Build-A-Bear 

 
Monday 8th December 

Year 2 Choir – Carol Singing at Whitgift Centre 
 

Tuesday 9th December 
Year 2 Christmas Show 

 

Thursday 11th December 
Year 1 Christmas Show 

 
Friday 12th December 
Nursery Christmas Shows 

 
Tuesday 16th December 

Reception EYFS Christmas Extravaganza 
Children’s Christmas Lunch 

 
Thursday 18th December 

Carol Service at St. Paul’s Church 
Children’s Christmas Parties 

 
Friday 19th December 

Chaplins Pantomime 
School closes at 3.15 pm 

 
Tuesday 6th January 2015 

School returns 
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